
From:  
Date: May 28, 2021 at 7:47:19 PM PDT 
To:  
Subject: Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project 

Attn:  Ms. Jennifer Goad 
 
Re:  Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project 
 
 
Dear Ms. Goad, 
 
The Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project not only sounds like a wonderful opportunity to create 
thousands of construction jobs in the Fraser Valley, but also thousands of new permanent jobs in the BC 
tourist industry, particularly for the residents of Chilliwack and the indigenous communities in this 
area.  The added financial boost to existing businesses will also be beneficial to business owners.  British 
Columbia has discovered yet another gem to share with the world.  I hope to see the completion of this 
project in the near future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kari Kinley 
 




